

Castle Mead Academy

50 Richard III Road Leicester | LE3 5QT

t. 0116 214 3150

e. info@castle-tmet.uk

w. www.castle-tmet.uk

Principal: Miss Chloe French

Dear Families,

Work Experience 2026

I am pleased to be able to write to inform you that every scholar at Castle Mead Academy has the opportunity to complete a one-week work experience placement in year 10. Your child will complete their work experience week commencing **Monday 27**th **April 2026.** We have launched work experience 2026 to our year 9 scholars this week, to give them more time to prepare and secure their own **self-placement**. All scholars have been given a paper copy of the self-placement form.

The work placements are provided by LEBC, a local company that has been organising work placements for scholars across Leicestershire for more than 20 years. Their website is https://www.leics-ebc.org.uk if you would like to find out more about what they do.

LEBC endeavour to use their database of employers to match scholars to their sector choices and travel areas but the best way for scholars to be in control of where they will go on their work experience is to find a **self-placement**. We encourage scholars to write emails, make phone calls and make use of their own network of family and friends to find a suitable placement. This will also give them a taste of the skills needed to find a job in the real world. Scholars will be given a template email and telephone script to use when contacting potential employers via satchel:one.

LEBC carry out health, safety and welfare assessments and insurance checks with each employer to ensure that the placements are suitable for scholars.

Work experience provides an insight into the working world; placements help scholars to improve their personal development and independence as well as key transferable employability skills such as communication, time management, teamwork, resilience, confidence and adaptability.

We believe work experience is an invaluable opportunity which all scholars should be able to access. Therefore, Castle Mead Academy covers all LEBC fees for providing the placements and there is no cost to families. However, we do ask for your involvement throughout the process and would ask that you encourage and support your child in securing a self-placement.

As we move through the process over the next few weeks and months, a range of information and resources will be available on the careers page of the school website, including presentations and videos which outline the process, guides to help with applications, as well as copies of the application forms. These can be found here: Work
Experience — Castle Mead Academy | TMET Leicester MAT. However, if you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the careers team on careers@castle-tmet.uk.

Kind regards
Chelsea Robertson
Careers Leader

The Mead

Educational Trust

